On April 18, 2005 Board Member Paulette Burdick submitted the following question regarding Board Item CP2 - Guaranteed Maximum Price for Congress MS Modernization:

Question: Have all the permits been approved?

Response:  All the permits for on-site construction have been received.  We are still working with the County and the City of Boynton Beach on the permits for the traffic light and the turning lane, but those will not hold up construction of the school.
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-----Original Message-----

From: Paulette Burdick 

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2005 2:43 PM

To: Board Office; Ann Killets; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore

Cc: Paulette Burdick

Subject: Request for additional information 

Request for additional information

Request From:
Paulette Burdick

Division:

Purchasing/Construction

Description:
CP2  Guaranteed Maximum Price for Congress MS Modernization

Have all the permits been approved?

